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FALL 

EDITION 

Fall is officially here and the leaves are changing to beautiful  

colours. It is definitely the time where we need to change our wardrobe 

and pull jackets out of storage. Please ensure that your loved one is 

coming in with outerwear that is labeled with their name on it. This will 

be useful at the end of the day to ensure that everyone is going home 

with their own personal belongings.  

Unfortunately, with the return of fall, that also means the return of the 

flu season. We will have flu clinics at the Villa for all residents and  

clients of the Villa. Please stay tuned for more details. Notices will be 

sent when we have confirmed dates. If you are feeling ill, we kindly 

ask that you refrain from coming in to the program. We are a  

community program and we need to ensure that we work together to 

maintain a healthy environment for all.  If you are not able to come in, 

please call the day program directly.  

See the chart below for our programmer’s extension numbers.  

 

 

Exciting News: Our Foundation is working on support to provide a 

new entryway to the Adult Day Program and pool creating a safe  

climate controlled space. The Foundation supports capital needs of St. 

Joseph's Villa. An example of this is the Foundation support that  

replaced all carpet throughout the Villa this past year. We look forward 

to providing you with updates on the entryway project as they become 

available. 

UPCOMING CLOSURE DATES: Please note that we will be closed for 

the Christmas holidays as of Monday, December 23rd and returning 

on Thursday, January 2nd, 2020. We will have our Christmas  

celebration on December 20th. 

  

If you have any questions, comments, concerns or any type of  

feedback, please feel free to reach me at 905-627-3541 x2240. 

Deborah Fernandes 

Manager, Community Services, Volunteers and Therapeutic Recreation 

For any sick calls, vacation or other absent days, please call 905-627-3541 

and press the extension of the TR that you are wanting to reach. 

Meghan Aspin (Group A)  x2397 

Melissa Folk (Group B)   x2219 

Stephanie Young (Group C)   x2234 

Kathleen Sandejas (Special Needs)   x2221 



Fall is in the air! It is such a beautiful time of year, with the changing 

colours of the leaves. We have had an enjoyable summer, but it is  

always nice to welcome the change of season! 

Thank you to all of the clients, volunteers, family, friends and staff who 

made our Annual Summer Picnic a success. It was a great day! 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all of our new  

members to St. Joseph’s Villa, Adult Day Program. We hope that you 

are enjoying your time at the Day Program and meeting some new 

people, and trying some new things! 

Here are some of the programs and events you can look  

forward to over the next few months: 

October 11th, Joan Balentyne will be performing for us! 

The Adult Day Program will be closed on October 14th for Thanksgiving, we 

will return on Tuesday, October 15th with a performance by Don Dunham. 

OKTOBERFEST is sure to be a WONDERBAR time on Friday, October 

25th with Aidan Purnell and finally, we will end the month of October with a 

HALLOWEEN Party on October 31st with Michael Kelly, please get in the 

spirit of Halloween and wear a costume! 

In November we will remember those who gave their lives for our freedom 

with a Remembrance Day service and War Songs performance with Celebrity 

Productions on November 11th . On November 21st The Dundas Garden 

Club will return with a Holiday Themed flower arrangement. Gerry Cutting 

will be here for a performance on Friday, November 22nd and we will end 

November with Cameron Caton on November 28th. 

 

Please watch your calendars for all upcoming 

events, including, our Annual Christmas Party, 

which will take place on Friday, December 6th at 

Michelangelos. We are looking forward to a 

fabulous fall! 


